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June 14, 2021 

 

Dear Parents of the Class of 2022: 

 

Congratulations! You are entering into one of the most rewarding years of your child’s life! The Totem Yearbook 

would like to remind you of two important things. Don’t forget to have your child’s senior picture taken! After you 

receive it back, you may email us a VERTICAL copy of one of the images in JPG format. Make sure it is 300 

resolution. You may send this photo to Kamiakin.yearbook@ksd.org. (Note the change in email if you have had a 

past student come through.)  If your child desires, s/he may also send us a quote. It must be appropriate, 

preferably one that a famous figure has said and we can look up. If the quotes are not appropriate or are 

questionable, we retain the right to not include them in the yearbook. If your child would rather say what activities 

and honors s/he has received in high school, we can put those under their names instead of a quote. They just 

need to include that instead of a quote. We cannot fit both. The deadline is Nov. 1, 2021. 

 

Also, you can begin thinking about purchasing a PDA (Parental Display of Affection) for your senior. We are 

enclosing a sheet that gives more specific information on these. Your child will treasure your words for years to 

come because they will have their yearbooks forever. We encourage you to purchase these early and have the 

images and messages sent to us as soon as you can. The deadline for this is Jan. 14, 2022. The email you need to 

send them to is the same as this one. Remember there are two parts to the PDA: a. the images and b. the message 

you want to say to your child.  Finally, if you would like to submit a ready-made ad for us to place, you may do so, 

but please make sure pictures are high quality and you save it for us in PDF format.  

 

Thank you!  

  

Sincerely, 

 

  

Laurie Bender 

Publications Adviser 

Kamiakin High School 

600 North Arthur 

Kennewick, WA 99336 
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